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Blessings to the Vicars, Assistant Vicars, and members of all our parishes in the Northeast American  

Diocese, especially the Marth Mariam Samajam members.  

 

Dearly beloved, 

 

The Annual Conference of the Marth Mariam Samajam of the Northeast American Diocese will be held at 

St. Thomas Orthodox Church of Long Island, located at 110 School House Road, Levittown, New York 

on Saturday, October 17, 2015 from 9AM to 4PM under our chairmanship.  

 

The theme of the conference is Theosis (Deification) through Sacramental Life of the Church.  All priests, 

deacons, and Marth Mariam Samajam members of our parishes are requested to attend and reap the 

benefits of this conference.  

 

For more information, please contact:  

Reverend Father. T. A. Thomas  

Vice President – Marth Mariam Samajam – (732) 780 0145  

 

or  

 

Very Reverend Dr. Yohannan Sankarathil Chor Episcopos  

Vicar – St. Thomas Orthodox Church – (516) 746 5086 

 

Reverend Father Abraham (Abey) George 

Assistant Vicar – St. Thomas Orthodox Church – (646) 207 4995 

 

May the blessings and mercies of God Almighty be showered upon us. 

 

Yours in our Lord, 

 
Zachariah Nicholovos, Metropolitan 


